Tim Carroll

From: Kevin Moran [kmoran@cwhitemarine.com]

Sent: Friday, May 13, 2011 10:47 AM

To: execsec@chilmarkma.gov

Cc: ‘Larry White'

Subject: FW: 1278 Menemsha/ Foul Weather/Precast Install
Attachments: 1278Menemsha WEATHER MAY 10TH.pdf

Tim,

We are inclined to ask for a contract extension. As we are trying to stay on target, but the weather has
impacted, Material movement as well as creating very adverse working conditions for the men.

| spoke with Mr. Healy about the finish time and he indicated to me, that he would advise against
Liquidated Damages against C. White Marine.

Can you please confirm that we are in concurrence regarding this issue?

Thank you for your time and understanding

From: Kevin Moran [mailto:kmoran@cwhitemarine.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2011 12:15 PM

To: 'execsec@chillmarkma.gov'

Cc: 'Larry White'; Bob Norris (rnorris@cwhitemarine.com)
Subject: 1278 Menemsha/ Foul Weather/Precast Install

Mr. Carroll,

At our last meeting we spoke of having the planks set by the end of the week as was originally planned,
baring bad weather.

Well Mother Nature has thwarted the movement of precast planks. C White Marine has taken steps to
mitigate the delays, by lining up another barge and tug in order to have the remainder of precast
delivered as soon as possible. We have two more trips to make with the precast. It appears as though
there will be a small window on Friday, leaving one more trip to make. As the precast are going in very
well once on site, | think we will be able to make ready for the electrician by Wednesday 5/18/11.

Please find enclosed, the NWS forecast for the remainder of the week.
As winds permit, we will continue to prepare for the electrician as we have discussed previously.

Thank you for your time.

Kevin Moran-Project Manager
C. White Marine, Inc.

160 Sylvan Street

Danvers, MA 01923
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